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FROM THE EDITOR________________________________________________________

Letter from the Slavic Review Editor:
Now more than ever, it is appropriate and important for me to thank the 

anonymous peer reviewers, who, in the midst of tech-enabled (and thus 
more difficult) teaching and administrative work, care of family members, 
sometimes involving home schooling, and the sheer strain of our ongoing 
health crisis and other, larger problems—nonetheless generously give of 
their time to write detailed, engaged, and helpful reports on manuscripts 
submitted to Slavic Review. The work of this journal could not continue 
without you. Thank you.

Harriet Murav
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